Dear Imponderables,

My deepest thank for the hard work you have put into transcribing my blog postings. It is greatly appreaciated.

I hope you may consider getting involved with the "Occupy Prisons" Rally I am helping to host for September 28, 2013. I would ask that you consider coming to the event to speak about the things you read on the BTB blogging site. We would really appreciate it if you could just give the folks at the Rally your honest opinion on what you have read and what your reaction is: not just to my postings but to all the stuff on the BTB site. To get involved with CURE-ARM and our Occupy Prisons Rally please contact our CURE-ARM secretary at: klschulman@verizon.com or contact me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Shirley P.O. Box 1218 Shirley, MA 01464-1218

Thank you again and I will be hoping to hear from you very soon.

Peace,

Timothy J. Muise